
Hunter, Donielle 
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TO 

From: ContactThePUCO 
Sent: Wednesday, January 25, 2012 9:31 AM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: Docketing 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Investigation and Audit Division 

Memorandum 

Date: 1/25/2012 

Re: Brian Bailey 
7172 Walnut St 

New Albany, OH 43054 

Docketing Case No.: AEP rate CASE 

Notes: 

Please docket the attached in the case number above. 

Customer email: 
I have been following your "secret" negotiations with the manufacturers representatives of our state. When I 
read that their rates were going down at the expense of small business I wondered what that meant. Well now I 
know, my distribution rate went up almost 300% from $150 to $430. I'm glad to know that someones rate went 
down. I may as well turn my security lights off and let people steal our stuff. It's cheaper than electricity. Very 
disappointed in this latest round of negotiations. You allowed to many companies to get the shaft. I hope our 
manufacturing base grows substantially and we export more product because the companies that don't do those 
things are paying dearly for it. 
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